
Congratulations to Fiona Czuzman! 
 

 
 

We are thrilled to advise all that Fiona has been awarded the Minerals Council 
of Australia's "Exceptional Woman in Victorian Resources" for 2024. 

Many of you know Fiona, who has been a tireless worker in helping to 
organise and manage events for SMEDG, including in managing bookings for 

the Harbour Cruises and various conferences amongst others. 
This award recognises the exceptional achievements of women in the 

Victorian resources sector, in any occupation. It recognises professional 

success and leadership skills, resilience, methods of overcoming barriers and 

seeking out and accepting new responsibilities and challenges. 

This work may include a commitment to community engagement and 
development, contributing to inclusion and diversity within the sector and 

sustainability initiatives. 
 

A link to the page announcing the awards is here. 
 

We would like, on behalf of all SMEDGERs, to pass on our hearty 
congratulations to Fiona, and also pass on our thanks for many years of 

sterling service to SMEDG, and the broader industry. 
 

https://smedg.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80e007ce4cc02e056a62666b2&id=6448e329cd&e=0db353679c

